
Dear Kristen: 

Thank you for your request to hold your Boy Scouts Oregon Trail Council 

fundraiser at your local Fred Meyer Store. As you may know, Fred Meyer is a major 

supporter of many nonprofit organizations and programs in the western United States. 

Your request has been reviewed, and we are happy to inform you that it has been 

granted for the following dates at the following stores. 

March 27th through May 14th, 2023 (weekends) 

September 1st through October 29th, 2023 (weekends) 

store 

number store name store manager store phone # 

30 Brookings Henry Johnson 541-469-1610

50 Coos Bay Justin Lafrance 541-269-4000

60 Cornelius Shelia Gallagher 503-359-3100

70 Corvallis Rod Huber 541-753-9116

464 Florence Angela Nelson 541-902-7300

227 Newport Tim Cornish 541-574-1700

281 Roseburg Michael Mason 541-672-8581

325 Santa Clara Kyle Wilson 541-461-1400

328 Springfield Kelsi Brooks 541-741-5150

417 West Eugene Michael Brown 541-484-4200

Please check-in at the customer information desk upon arrival.  If you must cancel or 

reschedule, please call the Store Managers listed above. 

You may setup your display table/signage at the designated location specified by the 

Store Manager. Please do not impede the flow of traffic of customers entering or exiting 

the store. Sales may only be solicited when customers exit the store and walk by your 

display area. You must stay within 5 to 6 feet of your table at all times. Adult supervision 

is mandatory. Raffle ticket sales are not allowed. We expect that the representatives 

from your organization will conduct themselves in a courteous manner.  

Attached is a form that needs to be completed due to accounting rules. Please return 

the form to me at carrie.callor2@sfdc.com. 
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Best of luck, 

Carrie Callor 

Fred Meyer Corporate Affairs 

 
 




